
Seasons greetings to all Branch 400 Grand Forks BCGREA Members

We are happy to announce that we will be holding our annual Christmas luncheon at the New
Century Restaurant in Grand Forks on Wednesday, November 27, 2024, at 12:00 p.m. Lunch
will be served at 12:30 p.m. We had a great response last year and we would like as many
members as possible to come out and join us in the celebration.

The luncheon will be buffet style with the following dishes:

Spring Roll or Wonton Soup
House Special Fried Rice
Chicken Chow Mein  and House Special Chow Mein
Beef with Broccoli
BBQ Pork Chop Suey
Honey Sesame Chicken
Deep Fried Prawns
Almond So Gai (Chicken)
Ginger Beef
Sweet & Sour Pork

If you prefer a vegetarian option, please let us know and we will follow up with 
you to arrange this with the restaurant. Tea or coffee and dessert will also be 
included.

To encourage full participation, the cost of the luncheon will be $10.00 for 
members and $25.00 per person for non-members. If your partner is not 
currently a member, it is simple to sign them up by going to the following link 
and filling out the application form: https://bcgrea.ca.join

To registerPlease respond by Wednesday, November 20th at the latest. Please use the RSVP
button below as that makes it much easier to track the answers.

RSVP

We will be acknowledging those people who are less fortunate than we are by having a box to
collect donations to the Grand Forks Food Bank. If you are able, please bring your non
perishable items to support this effort.

We look forward to seeing you at the luncheon.

Dan Harlow, Co-Chair
Al Barclay Co-Chair
Migs Lovlin, Treasurer 
Nancy Perry, Secretary

https://bcgrea.ca.join
https://ca.findjoo.com/POS/Widget/25e43dd8-6471-44f9-96ff-af890007c6af?editId=a646f505-ae78-46b2-af5a-b21e01104093



